
 

Ballylongford/Asdee Newsletter Sunday 29th September 2024 
Fr. Michael Hussey, P.P. Tel No: 068-43110 or Mobile: 087-2386084 

Parish Secretary is available on Friday 9am-1pm; Child Safeguarding Diocesan Mobile No: 087-6362780; Parish Rep: Gerdie O Carroll 
Priest on Duty this weekend 29th September: Fr. Brendan Carmody (087)9601549 

Masses in St. Michael’s Church, Ballylongford 
Sat. 28th Sept   7.00pm 1.Denis Collins, Well St, Anniversary Mass 

2.Billy & Sheila Enright, Anniversary Mass and      
   William & Alvie Keane 

    3.Brendan, Ena & Fiona O Neill, Pulleen 
Sun. 29th Sept 10.30am Kay Nolan, Listowel 
Tues. 1st Oct   7.00pm 
Thurs. 3rd Oct 10.00am Mass in Asdee 
Fri. 4th Oct. 10.00am 
Sat. 5th Oct   7.00pm Margaret Dalton, Ballymackessy, Anniversary Mass 
Sun. 6th Oct 10.30am O Connor & McCarthy Families, Ahanagran 
 
 
 
This is the 26th Sunday in Ordinary Time and the feast of Ss. Michael, Gabriel and 
Raphael, archangels.  Jesus says, “If anyone should give you even a cup of cold 
water because you belong to Christ, they shall be rewarded”. 
 
 
 
 
We thank you for your contributions to the Parish Collection. 
 
 
 

Masses in St. Mary’s Church, Asdee 
Sun 29th Sept   9.30am Kathy Mai Carmody, Larha, Anniversary Mass 
Thurs. 3rd Oct 10.00am 
Sun 6th Oct.   9.30am 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Feast of St. Therese of Lisieux is celebrated on Tuesday 1st October.  Known as 
the “Little Flower”, she was a Carmelite sister and patron saint of the Missions. 
 
 
 
Feast of the Guardian Angels is celebrated on Wednesday 2nd October. 
 
 
 
Feast of St. Francis of Assisi is celebrated on Friday 4th October.  Founder of the 
Franciscan order and renowned for his love of God’s creation. 

Items for Inclusion in the Parish Newsletter should be forwarded to the office by Wednesday.  Our email address is ballylongford@dioceseofkerry.ie 
Our Newsletter is available online through the Diocese of Kerry Website 

Mass Cards for all Occasions are available in both Sacristies and in the Parish Office. 

mailto:ballylongford@dioceseofkerry.ie

